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26th September 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of children in LKS2 

 

As part of our RE curriculum, we are learning all about the Sikh way of life. We 

will be visiting the Sikh Gurdwara on King Street, Kettering, after lunch on 

Monday 3rd October.  

 

All three classes (Willows, Silver Birches, Redwoods) will be walking together, 

and we envisage it should take us approximately 30 minutes each way.  

During the visit we will be learning about the ways in which Sikh’s use the 

Gurdwara and the types of activities that take place in the building.  

 

To show our respect to the religion, all children and adults will be asked to 

wear a hair covering e.g. a scarf. Please ensure you provide this for your child 

to use on this visit. We will also remove our shoes whilst inside the building.  

 

Permission to take part in local risk assessed visits has already been given by 

parents on the “Permissions Form” which parents complete when children 

join the school. 

 

This is an exciting opportunity for the children to use their learning in the 

classroom to look closely at a religion which is celebrated in our local 

community. If you have any questions about the visit, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher who will be able to discuss the matter further.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

The LKS2 team 
 

http://www.hawthornprimarykettering.co.uk/

